
4th Grade Newsletter
Greetings Allen Village Family

Happy February!

Reminders:
Please make sure your students turn in all homework daily!

4th  grade students are working on:

Math- Adding and subtracting fractions and multiplication
Reading- Practice summarizing, theme, context clues, and sequence
Science- Various states of matter and particles
Social Studies- The effects of European Colonization

Thank you,
Ms. Jones  &  Ms. Cooper- 4th Grade Teachers


